DANCING FOR CHANGE IS HERE!
MAGIC APPLE SCHOOL	  688-1753    Q & A’s magicappleschool@yahoo.com	

· Please check our website for all show information:

http://www.magicappleparents.net/show-info.html


· Please try to purchase your tickets for this week’s show now—last day to buy in advance is this Thursday.  Ticket order forms available online.

· SIXTH GRADE PARENTS must order tickets in advance to receive reserved seat confirmation.  FIFTH GRADE PARENTS notified last week to please bring 2 doz. baked goods and 1 case drinks for show—you will be in line after 6th gr. parents.

· Please check our website for costume information.  Show begins at 2:30, students should arrive no later that 2:15.  All costumes should be in a labeled bag and student dressed in basic black outfit with costumes for first number layered over.  PLEASE RETURN all Magic Apple costumes after the performance as soon as possible.

· Mandatory rehearsals are this Tuesday (from 12:45-4:45—Deer Park drop off as usual) and this Wed. from 2:45-5:30 (was originally set for 5:45 but theater manager has just informed me we now need to be completely out by 5:30!)  All parents must meet their child at Aptos High by 5:30 this Wednesday after rehearsal.

· Poetry Society students please have your lines ready for rehearsal by Tuesday; student assigned lines are attached.

· Dancing for Change t-shirts (every performer’s name on back) are so good looking.  Please purchase one for your student or yourself  and support our only school fundraiser for our performing arts program.  Order form for youth/adult shirts is on website.  The design is great (special thanks to Morgan Printing); shirts are black with blue and white graphic, and are so cool! Our show related costs are huge, and your support insures our amazing classes and display of student talent continues.

· Crystal Clear Video will be professionally recording our show so don’t get stuck behind a camera—use online order form to preorder DVD,Blue Ray or VHS

· Western Town Summer Camp registration ends May 26.  Please check our enrollment Policy info on the web for info about guaranteed fall slots at Magic.

· Please note address changes and delete fjimenez 3@comcast.  NOW: magicappleschool@yahoo.com or magicappleafterschool@gmail.com

· Be sure to let Jan and Fran know after the show if you enjoyed it.  We are rapidly moving toward exhaustion at this point, and it would help hearing that you enjoyed all our efforts towards showing you how remarkable Magic Apple students (and their wonderful families) really are—THANKS!
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